
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00503 Planning Board 10/13/2020

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 10/6/2020

SUBJECT:

Proposed LDC Amendments to Section 12-6-4. - Landscape and Tree Protection Plan

BACKGROUND:

A request was forwarded by City Council Woman, Sherry Myers, to amend Section 12-6-4 -
Landscape and tree protection plan.  The proposed amendment would add the following language:

· “Prior to approval all landscape and tree protection plans shall be posted to the city’s website
and a copy sent to the council person in whose district the permit will be issued. Such notice
requirement will be posted two weeks prior to any approval of a landscaping plan.”

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers.  Those
comments are attached for your review.
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